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GOVERNORS’ NEWSLETTER 

Parental Questionnaire 

Thank you to all of those parents who filled in the questionnaire - 22% of you as opposed to 18% last 

year. We are grateful for all your comments which the senior leadership team have been going through 

to see where improvements can be made. The overall view is that 99% of you feel the school is 

welcoming and 98% of you strongly agree or agree that your child is making good progress. It is also 

great to note that 83% of you strongly agree or agree that the school has an effective governing body 

with the remaining 17% as don’t knows or not applicable. 

Summer Fete and Fun Run 

Saturday 13th June is the date for our annual summer fete and fun run. We had such a great response 

and turnout last year so we are looking forward to seeing you all there again this year. Some of the 

governors and teachers are going to attempt the 5k run so if you feel you can too, please do join in and 

raise as much sponsorship as possible. The PTA is always on the lookout for helpers leading up to the 

day delivering leaflets and so on, or on the day itself so please make yourself known to the office and 

then someone will be in touch. 

PTA Quiz 

There is no quiz this month due to half term so the next PTA quiz is on Thursday 25th June at 8pm at the 

Romans just opposite the school’s main entrance. The pub continues to be very generous in donating 

the prizes so come along and join in. 

 

Have a great half term from all the governors at Eastbrook Primary Academy! 


